CIVIL AERONAUTICS BOARD
WASHINGTON

September 10, 1942.

Mr. Amon G. Carter,

President, Fort Worth Star-
Telegramn,

Fort Worth, Texas.

My dear Amon:

It was a real pleasure for me to be with you on
the recent trip to Mexico.

I hope I did not "short-change" you when I re-
turned your two-dollar bills just before the plane
took off. I had settled/my seat in the plane, and
the stewardess had said that we would be taking off
in about a minute, when all of a sudden I recalled
I was still carrying around the two-dollar bills which
you asked me to take along for you. It was then I
rushed out and hurriedly returned them to you. Please
let me know if my count was accurate. It was my recol-
lection that you had turned over to me ten two-dollar
bills., I am really persuaded that you are super-
stitious about two-dollar bills, because you never
once mentioned them during the time we were in Mexico!

Your party was a great affair, and T am sure
everyone who was privileged to attend keenly enjoyed
it. T want you to know that I am grateful for all
of the courtesies shown me,

With best wishes, I am
Sincerely your friend,
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Harllee Branch,
Member of the Board.




